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tir. G. E. Liebler, Chairman
Combustion Engineering Owners' Group
Florida Power and Light Company
P. O. Box 013100
tiiami, Florida 33101

Dear Mr. Liebler:

SUBJECT: AUTOMATIC INITIATION OF AUXILIARY FEEDWATER FLOW

As you know, the Bulletins and Orders Task Force has lead responsibility
for some of the " Lessons Learned Short-Term Requirements" contained in
the Denton letter of October 30, 1979 to "All Operating f;uclear Power
Plants." One such item is Recommendation 2.1.7a, " Auto Initiation of the
Auxiliary Feedwcter System." In reviewing the licensees' responses to
this item, we find that the responses range from full conformance witn the
recommendation to outright disagreement with a statement to the effect that
the licensee's justification for said position would be forthcoming. In
between these two extremes, Baltimore Gas and Electric proposes to start
the Calvert Cliffs Units 1 and 2 auxiliary feedwater pumps automatically;
however, the feedwater regulating control valves will not be opened auto-
matically. Thus, automatic initiation of auxiliary feedwater flow is not
being implemented. In this particular case, Saltimore Gas and Electric
states that automatic initiation of auxiliary feedwater flow would involve
an unreviewed safety question.

In light of the wide disparity in responses to this itein, which we believe
should be generic in nature, and in consideration of whether or not the auto-
matic initiation of auxiliary feedwater flow would involve an unreviewed
safety question as stated by Baltimore Gas and Electric, we are planning to
convene a C-E Owners' Group meeting. The purpose of the meeting will be to:
(1) afford those licensees not fully complying with the positions contained
in Recommendation 2.1.7a an opportunity to present their views and the results
of their analyses in this matter, (2) determine the degree to which this item
is generic, and (3) ascertain whether an unreviewed safety question is involved.
A meeting notice and proposed agenda providing the particulars of the meeting will
be forthcoming by separate correspondence.

Sincerely,
~..

U).

D. F.~Ross, Jr., Director

Sulletins and Orders Task Force

cc: See attached list

1619 049

7912 260 Qc



cc:

David C. Trimble, Manager Mr. Robert T. Harris, Cnairnan
Licensing Analysis Subgroup
Arkansas Power & Light Co. Northeast Utilities Service Ccn inyBox 551 P. O. Box 270Little Rock, Arkansas 72203 Hartford, Connecticut 06101

Mr. John Garrity, Chairman
John Gore Guidelines Subgroup
Baltimore Gas & Electric Co. Maine Yankee Atonic Power CompanyP. O. Box 1475 Edison DriveBaltimore, Md. 21203 Augusta, Maine 04336

Fred Buckman
Consumers Power Company
1945 W. Parnall Road
Jackson, Michigan 49201

George E. Liebler, Manager
Power Resources - Nuclear Services
Florida Power & Light Company
P. O. Box 529100
Niami, Florida 33152

Rik Wells
Northeast Utilities Service Co.
P. O. Box 270
Hartford, Conn. 06101

Kenneth J. Morris
Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Street
Omaha, Nebraska 67102

Paul DeLozier
C-E Power Systems
Combustion Engineering Inc.
1000 Prospect Hill Road
Windsor, Connecticut 06095

William Lavallee
NSAC 1619 050P. O. Box 10412
Palo Alto, e lifornia 94303

.

Mr. Joseph r,. Gasper, Vice Chairman
Combustion Engineering Owners' Group
Omaha Public Power District
Fourth & Jones
Omaha, Nebraska 68108


